
LOWNDES COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
MINUTES 

Public Hearing on the Proposed FY 2023 Budget 
Thursday, June 16, 2022 - 5:00 PM 

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT 
Chairman Bill Slaughter 
Commissioner Joyce Evans 
Commissioner Mark Wisenbaker 
Commissioner Clay Griner 
Commissioner Demarcus Marshall 

Vice Chairman Orenstein was not in attendance. 

Chairman Slaughter called the budget hearing to order at 5:00 p.m. 
  
PUBLIC HEARING 
  
Presentation of the Proposed FY 2023 Budget 
Finance Director, Stephanie Black, presented an overview of the fiscal year 2023 budget and offered 
to answer any questions.  

No discussion took place among the Commissioners and Chairman Slaughter opened the meeting 
to the public.  No one spoke for or against this request. 

County Manager, Paige Dukes, stated that the adoption of the fiscal year 2023 budget would be 
voted on at the Commission meeting being held June 28, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. 

Chairman Slaughter and the Commission thanked Ms. Black and her staff for their continued efforts. 
  
ADJOURNMENT 
Commissioner Marshall made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Wisenbaker 
second.  Chairman Slaughter adjourned the budget public hearing at 5:13 p.m. 
  


